
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to inform you about the Supplemental Special Education Services (SSES) grant, a program 
designed to assist families in purchasing educational goods and services for their children. We have 
determined that your student/family will likely qualify for the SSES Program. 

https://tea.texas.gov/academics/special-student-populations/special-education/sses-medically-fragile
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